
Getting to Us from Nelson during the State Highway 60 upgrades.  
, 

From September 13th, 2021, the part of Old Wharf Road that connects with High Street Motueka will 

be closed for road upgrades. Please see the alternative driving directions so that you can get to us.  

From the Motueka Roundabout: 

1) Continue north on State Highway 60/ High Street for 1.2km. Just past the Motueka Clock 

Tower and BP Station is Monahan Street.  

2) Turn right on to Monahan Street.  

3) In 100m turn right on to Huffam Street. 

4) In 200m turn right on to Old Wharf Road.  

5) Park your car where available on either Huffam St or Old Wharf Road 

6) Continue on foot to our main entrance door on Old Wharf Road  
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